Executive Vice President and General Counsel(212) 836-3203
legal@trumporg.com
CEASE DESIST DEMAND
April 24, 2017
Via E-mail
90 Second Street
Cambridge, MA 02141
Email: admin@thesciencepost.com
Re: C&D thesciencepost.com
Dear Sir/Madam:

I am General Counsel to The Trump Organization and Donald J. Trump,
the well-known businessman, real estate developer, star of the
television show The Apprentice and President of the United States of
America. As such, I write to demand that you immediately cease and
desist from engaging in any further posting of false articles
concerning Mr. Trump and remove all articles from your website which
involve the Trump name.

As I am sure you are aware, the Trump name is internationally known
and famous as a result of Mr. Trump's long, extensive, and highprofile business and entertainment related activities. Mr. Trump is
the owner of the Trump name as a trademark, as well as hundreds of
additional trademarks that incorporate the Trump name, all of which we
scrupulously protect.

With this background in mind, it has come to our attention that you
have repeatedly posted and shared false stories and news about Mr.
Trump which may impact his reputation and brand value. Please be
advised that the continued use of this Domain to spread such false and
defamatory articles will result in legal action as this is the very
definition of libel.

In short, Mr. Trump considers this to be a very serious matter and has
authorized our legal team to take all necessary and appropriate
actions to bring an immediate halt to your blatant and defamatory
actions. If we do not receive these assurances, we will pursue all
remedies available to us at law or in equity against you.

I look forward to your prompt written response.

Very

yours,

Alan Garten.
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